
 

  
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
The start of Term 1 summer sports is coming round fast. Summer sports are going to be                 
starting in week 3. There will be a google form sent out on Monday the 3rd of February where                   
you can register your child to their chosen sport.  
 
Please note we hold meetings at interval in the school hall, read the morning notices as these                 
meetings are important.  
 
 
It is important that all payment is made before the first game. Balmacewen has a ​No Pay, No                  
Play ​policy​. ​If payment is an issue please contact the school office. ​Most sports will be starting                 
on the 13th of February. Registration will close on Monday 10th of February at 10pm with                
payment to be made by the 13th of February. If your child is not signed up by the cut off date                     
they will not be able to play.  
 
 
In most sports, parent help is desperately needed. If there is not enough parent help, some                
students will not be able to play their desired sport/s. Please consider offering to help               
coach/manage your child's sports team, it is very much appreciated! If you are thinking about               
offering your assistance but are not too sure what is required, please get in touch with the                 
Teacher in Charge of the sport and they will be more than happy to talk you through it.  
 
Please note Rippa Rugby will be sorted in class at school and played on a Monday night at the                   
Edgar Centre.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Bella James, Hannah Cowie and Rowan Cooke 

 
 

 


